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From Sherry Sopp: 

I remember the shorts under our dresses! Did Mrs. Gustin have reddish hair? 
Who was the principal?  

We played 4-square with red rubber balls on the playground.  And Mrs. Hannahs 
(sp) 3rd grade - she didn't like me much, we were allowed to bring a treat to the 
whole class on our birthdays; I brought Sugar Daddy's and she had to have some 
dental work done!  WE had great teachers, Barbara Boggs, Mrs. Barrere, Mrs. 
Converse, Miss Worth, and Miss Hagan.  We rode our bikes to school, up 
Andover Road and in the spring, with all those crabapple trees in bloom on both 
sides of the road; it was surreal.    

We grew up in a great city at the perfect time.  We walked and rode bikes 
everywhere, even at night with the little generator thingies the produced lights for 
our bikes. We weren't even allowed to chew gum in class!  

We had no fear. 
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